
NM OIL CONSERVATION
ARTESIA DISTRICT

OCT 1 1 2016

Walter Solt LLC 

PO Box 70
Loco Hills, NM 88255

October 6, 2016

State of New Mexico 

Oil Conservation Division 

811 S First Street 

Artesia, NM 88210

ATTN: Tony Morales

RE: Certified Mail

7011 2970 0002 1701 7609

Dear Mr. Morales:

In reference to the letter of violation, all violations have been addressed. The cleanup began on July 29, 

2016 and was finalized on September 21, 2016. The cleanup took longer than expected due to 
inclement weather. Walter Solt State #1 is ready for final inspection.

If you have any questions, please contact our office at 575-677-2111.

Inspection #iTM1618834527 Walter Solt State #1

Dennis Savage 

Business Manager


